
From: McCorkindale, James
To: Innis, Lynsey
Subject: RE: Kintyre Youth Fund payment [OFFICIAL]
Date: 06 November 2018 11:51:27
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Lynsey,

On behalf of the McCorkindale School of Highland Dancing, I write to thank the Kintyre Youth  
Fund and Campbeltown Common Good Fund for the most generous donation to our Fundraising 
account. In my 43 of teaching, this will be the biggest, and most ambitious project I will have 
undertaken.

The dancers are currently working hard to represent, and make Kintyre proud, when they take 
part in the American Highland Dancing Championships in July 2019.

Once again, my grateful thanks. Your support of our project is very much appreciated. 

Kind regards,
James

James McCorkindale
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